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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 15th March 2019
Parking
Earlier this week we had a very upset resident come into school to express her frustration, as parents are continuously parking in front of her driveway causing her to be blocked in, or unable to access her drive. 

We understand some parents have to drive to school, and we know there is limited parking both on Water Lane, and Manchester Road - as it gets extremely busy. 

However, as always, we ask that everyone is courteous of others when dropping off and picking up your children.
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Attendance week beginning 
8/3/19:

Owls 90.8%  0 late marks 

Hedgehogs 94.8% 5 late marks

Rabbits 90.5% 4 late marks
 
1A 92.0%  14 late marks

1B 99.0%    9 late marks

2A 98.7%    6 late marks

2B 96.3%    4 late marks

3A 98.9%    5 late marks

3B 98.9%  9 late marks

4A 98.7%   8 late marks

4B 97.4%    7 late marks

5A 97.6%  4 late marks

5B 95.3%   15 late marks

6A 93.8%   4 late marks

6B 98.6%   11 late marks
A good week for attendance with every class 90% or above. However, it would be much nicer seeing some 100%.

This week we had 105 late marks, which is 13 more than last week. This is on average 21 late children per day 





Parents Evening
We had a great turn out for parents evening, and it was lovely having the opportunity to chat to some parents.
Thank you to everyone who attended 
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